
	

	

	

	
Moretown	Planning	Commission	
6:30	PM,	December	1,	2021	

Moretown	Town	Offices	and	ZOOM	
Minutes	

	
Present:	David	Stapleton,	Chair;	John	Schmeltzer,	Karen	Horn,	Clark	Amadon,	Deb	Carroll	
	
Guest:	Clare	Rock,	Central	Vermont	Regional	Planning	Commission	via	ZOOM	
	
David	Stapleton	called	the	meeting	to	order	at	approximately	6:	15	pm.	There	was	no	public	
comment.	
	
Deb	made	a	motion	to	adopt	the	minutes	of	November	17.			Clark	seconded	the	motion,	
which	was	approved	unanimously.		
	
Clark	updated	the	Planning	Commission	on	conversations	with	the	Agency	of	Natural	
Resources	exploring	centralized	wastewater	potential	for	parts	of	Moretown,	and	the	Clean	
Winooski	River	Basin	Water	Service	Provider	(CWSP).	He	sent	an	indication	of	interest	in	
participating	in	the	CWSP.	
	
Clare	discussed	how	to	publicize	the	survey	and	make	it	available	to	people.		It	will	be	on	
Frontporch	Forum	with	a	QR	code	and	the	Planning	Commission	will	ask	to	put	posters	up:		
	
Moretown	General	Store	
Roots	
Red	Hen	
Northfield	General	Store	
Waterbury	Maplefields	
Moretown	School	
Moretown	Library		

	
Moretown	Town	Office	(with		paper	
copies)	
Kenyons/Aubuchon/Hannon	
Mehurons	
Snowfire	
Bicycle Express 
Village grocery 

 	
The	Planning	Commission	discussed	a	draft	format	for	easily	reading	zoning	requirements.		
	
Clark	made	a	motion	to	adjourn	at	8:08.	John	seconded	the	motion,	which	was	unanimously	
approved.	
	
Respectfully	Submitted,	
Karen	Horn	
December	1,	2021	



	

	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


